U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service

I am submitting comments on the COWDF Guidelines (Guidelines) document on behalf of the U.S.
Fish and Wildlife Service (Service).

The electronic link under the Greater Sage-Grouse Core Area Protection section does not take one
to an active page.

The Service would like to thank the Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality for
identifying protections from hydrocarbons for migratory birds and other wildlife.



